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Dear Y-Program Parents  

 

Regrettably, this letter is to inform all our parents that the Y is in the process of 

closing our Y-Club before and after program at Central. Unfortunately, the last 

day of service will be Friday November 1,2019 due to low enrollment. If there 

are any concerns please contact me via email at 

courtney.stevenson@gwrymca.org or 314-521-1822. I would like to thank you 

all for putting your trust in our staff to service your children. We wish you and 

your children well. 

 

Sincerely, 

Courtney Stevenson  
Program Director  
Emerson Family YMCA 
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